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Junior League 2025

Dear Mr Secretary/Manager.

The Glamorgan County Junior League will start again from 5th April 2025 and we would like to know if your club will be taking part this year.
The League is open to girls as well as boys

Please pass this information onto your Junior Organisers along with my contact details: Email: gcgujuniors@gmail.com	Text: 07516470225

Apart from the main League we shall be running a Development League, for the players under 12 years of age and players with a handicap over 30.

Please find below a list if options which will help us to set up the Areas and Divisions, in plenty of time for the clubs to organise fixtures.

Please note that you can enter a League Team and a Development Team.

We would like this information before February 18th. Just delete the situations that don’t apply to your club, leave in the ones that do and send back to me on email.

1	We cannot enter a team this year

2	We can enter a Development Team and we enclose players names and handicaps

3	We can enter a League Team and we enclose players names and handicaps

4	We can enter 2/3 League Teams and we enclose players names and handicaps


Thank you.
Mark Evans GCGU Juniors Committee Chairman.
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